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HIMACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
No.PWE-79-1-Misc.21/ESI- €0\~ 9230, Dated:- \1)06)&°&|

From
Engineer-in-Chief,
HPPWD Shimla-2.
To
All the Chief Engineers,
All the Superintending Engineers,
All the Executive Engineers in HPPWD.

Subject:- COVID-19-Instruction thereof.

I am to refer to the Principal Secretary (PW) to the Govt. of
HP Shimla-2 letter No. PBW-A-B(15)-12/2021 dated 17-05-2021 on the
subject cited above and to say that the govt. has issued following
necessary instruction on the subject cited above.

“That due to increase in COVID-19 pandemic, number of
cases are on the rise. It has been seen that the employees of
the Public Works Department are also infected and their well
being is also not known due to offices working with
minimum strength. It is advised that every Executive
Engineer shall keep track of all such cases of employees who
are corona positive and shall maintain constant
communication with employees /his family for their well
being during this pandemic. Any intervention at Govt. level
for any help be communicated please.”

It is, therefore, requested that the above instructions of Govt.
may be kept in view and take suitable necessary action in this regard
immediately under intimation to this office plexss.

—ocl
Engineer-in-Chief,
HPPWD Shimla-2.
Copy to the Principal Secretary (PW) to the Govt. of HP
Shimla-2 w.r.t his letter No. PBW-A-B(15)-12/2021 dated 17-05-2021
for information ptease.
opy to Nodal Officer (I.T) in this office. He is further
requested to upload the same in the departmental w¢bsite please.




No. PBW-A-B(15)-12/2021
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Public Works Department

From
The Principal Secretary (PW) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.

To
1. The Engineer-in-Chief,
HPPWD, Shimla-171002.

2. The Engineer-in-Chief (Project),
HPPWD, Shimla-171002.

Dated: Shimla-2, 17" May, 2021.
Subject: COVID-19-Instructions thereof.
Sir, : -
I am directed to refer to the subject cited above and to say that due to increase
~in Covid-19 pandemic, number of cases are on the rise. It has been seen that employees 0!
the Publi¢ works Department are also infected and their well being is also not known duc
to offices working with minimum strength. It is advised that every Executive Enginee:
shall keep track of all such cases of employees who are corona positive and shall maintair
constant communication with employees/his family for their well being during this
panderﬁic. Any intervention at Govt. level for any help be communicatgd please.

You are requested to issue necessary instructions in this regard to all the fielc

offices. immediatel};.
Yours fajthfully,

=2 TRt
r ‘ ( Vinay Singh )
‘ Special Secretary (PW) to the
‘{V\f;\/ Government of Himachal Pradesh.
\ ‘
Endst. No. As\:?bove. : Dated Shimla-2, 17 May, 2021.
" Copy forwarded for similar necessary action to :-
1. All the Chief Engineers, HPPWD. ,
2. All the Superintending Engineers in HPPWD. /

( Vinay Singh )
Special Secretary (PW) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.



